
 

 

Station Road, Low Ackworth, Pontefract, West 

Yorkshire, WF7 7HH 

Tel: 01977 612124 

 

Web: www.ackworthhowardschool.co.uk 

Email: admin@howard.wakefield.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mr. M Walker - BA (Hons), NPQEL 

Chair of Governors: Mrs L. Malkin 

 

Educating ‘for life in all its fullness.’ 

 
 

Ackworth Howard Church of England (VC) Junior and Infant School        

gggggggggggggggggggg     gg  

 
 

 

 

17th October 2022 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
You may have seen in recent newsletters and Facebook posts that two of our school teams have qualified for 
the National Finals after their success in the recent regional competition. I am pleased to say that your child is 
in one of those teams.  
 
The Black Cats and the Golden Eagles have qualified for the F1 in Schools UK National Finals 2022!!! We’re 
extremely excited about this and now need to begin preparing for the event.  
 
Preparation Details: 
After school activity club sessions charged at £1 per session. This will take place each Thursday after 
school (3:15pm - 4:15pm) 

• Thursday 10th November 2022 

• Thursday 17th November 2022 

• Thursday 24th November 2022 

• Thursday 1st December 2022 

• Thursday 8th December 2022 

• Thursday 12th January 2023 
 
Event Details: 
The children involved will travel via mini bus along with myself and Mrs Thompson to take part in the 
National Finals. The cost of the bus will be heavily subsidised by school, however, we do request a 
£10 contribution from parents please. It is a whole day event and so it is likely that the bus will leave 
early and arrive home late but I will confirm these details with you nearer the time.  

• F1 in Schools UK National Final 

• Autosport International 2023 

• Birmingham, National Exhibition Centre 

• Saturday 14th January 2023 
 
We are looking forward to supporting the children through this exciting project and wish to congratulate your 
child on achieving a place at the National Finals!!! 
 
If your child is able to attend the competition, please confirm using the school money system as soon as 
possible as we need to register the children attending the national competition by the end of the week.  
 
 

Yours sincerely,  

  
Mr M Walker  
Headteacher 
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